
	 Change	The	Map	is	expanding	with	new	media	
platforms	in	the	coming	year,	and	our	team	(pic	on	
lower	right)	met	for	three	days	to	pray	and	plan	
together.	We	prayed	through	a	nearby	temple	(right,	
top)	and	covered	a	lot	of	topics	on	our	meetings.	I	
can’t	wait	to	share	our	new	resources	
with	you!	Stay	tuned	for	more	ways	you	
can	transform	the	Buddhist	world	
through	prayer.	Thank	you	for	praying	for	
my	Buddhist	friends	who	do	not	yet	want	to	
follow	Jesus.	(See	list	in	prayer	points.)

	 Thank	you	for	your	continued	prayer,	support,	and	encouragement	as	I	serve	in	
Thailand.	Thank	you	also	for	your	faithfulness	to	serve	where	God	has	placed	you—at	your	
church,	in	your	community,	and	at	your	work!	I	thank	God	for	you	and	pray	that	in	this	
holiday	season	and	through	the	new	year	you	will	experience	new	depths	of	His	love,	
power,	provision,	and	wisdom.	


Happy Thanksgiving,	Merry Christmas,	Happy New Year!

	 Since	my	last	newsletter,	Jenelle	has	settled	in	to	her	home	in	Lampang	and	we	have	
enjoyed	spending	time	and	working	together.	It	has	been	so	fun	to	introduce	her	to	my	
friends	in	town,	most	of	whom	express	their	congratulations	to	me	for	having	a	teammate!

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number
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	 	 	 									Would	you	please	take	one		 	
	 	 	 									minute	to	pray	for	this	need	in			 

	Thailand?		Please	pray	for	Christmas	outreaches	coming	up	

	in	Lampang	and	across	Thailand.	Thai	people	usually	think	

	of	Christmas	as	the	way	foreigners	celebrate	the	new	year.	

	Pray	that	people	will	hear	the	Christmas	story	at	churches	

	and	outreaches,	and	that	God	will	prepare	their	hearts	with	

	a	desire	to	know	truth	and	to	follow	Jesus.	Please	pray	that	

	our	friends	want	to	learn	about	Jesus	even	after	Christmas!

	 	 	 	 	 						PRAISE	GOD		
	 	 	 	 	 						FOR:	many	

	documents	successfully	completed	for	me	and	for	

	Jenelle—it	is	a	relief	to	have	them	finished;	valuable	

	meetings	with	Change	The	Map	team;	fewer	travel		

	restrictions	in	Thailand.		PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	friends	

	who	will	(re-)hear	about	Christmas	this	year:	Jat,	Ing,	

	View,	coffee	shop	friends	Miew,	Pam,	Mira,	Gii,	Buk,

	Som,	and	neighbors	Brem,	Nok,	Bop,	Pin,	and	more!

Spare Sixty Prayer and Praise

I Thank God for You!

EMAIL	CHANGE!	AGWM.org	email	addresses	are	being		 

discontinued.	You	can	now	reach	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org.

Jenelle	with	Hannah	who	is	part	of	the	
Change	The	Map	team
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